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EPLF enlarges its membership with Servaco Product Testing - Joint Venture with VITO  
 
Brussels, 10 July 2020 – EPLF, the association of European Producers of Laminate Flooring, recently 
welcomed Servaco Product Testing - Joint Venture with VITO, as a new Supporting Member of the 
association. 
 
“As president of EPLF, I’m delighted to welcome Servaco Product Testing - Joint Venture with VITO as 
one of our members. Product testing is a key area for the laminate industry as it is committed to 
providing customers with the highest quality products, while ensuring a reduced environmental 
impact.” Max von Tippelskirch (Swiss Krono Group) said. 
 
“We, at Servaco Product Testing - Joint Venture with VITO, are very pleased to be joining EPLF as 
supporting members. Our collaboration with the association will surely lead to great projects that 
will benefit both the organisation and its members”, Marc Lor, Managing Director at Servaco Product 
Testing - Joint Venture with VITO, stated. 
 
The Belgium-based company Servaco Product Testing - Joint Venture with VITO was launched in 
March 2019. It provides laboratory and consulting services in the market of product emission testing 
and volatile organic compounds reduction performance testing. The product emission tests analyse 
the impact of all sorts of building, consumer products, and materials on indoor air quality. 
 
With this new addition to the association, EPLF has now 16 ordinary members, 24 associate 
members, and 11 supporting members. 
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About EPLF: Established in 1994 in Germany, the association of European Producers of Laminate Flooring represents the 

leading producers of laminate flooring in Europe and their suppliers. The focus of its work revolves around research, 

development, the introduction of standards and representation at international trade fairs. Its management has moved to 

Brussels since November 2019. 
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